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MATHS EVENING 

 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with some information on our forthcoming 
maths evening that will be on the 15th November and run from 6.30pm – 7.30pm. 
 
We will run two ½ hour sessions in each year group to allow those parents with a 
child in more than 1 year group to hear the presentation. 
 
At each presentation the staff will outline the approach we take to deliver the 
maths curriculum which features strong elements of the Singapore method for 
teaching and learning in maths. Staff will also provide you with details of our 
calculation policy which highlights the methods used to add, subtract, multiply and 
divide that we are teaching the children in each year group. Lastly staff will explain 
the assessment requirements within the year group and information on how you 
can be aware of and support your child’s learning goals in maths. 
 
We will also be able to show you some of the range of resources we use in 
delivering maths to your children. 
 
We hope that you are able to join us and are looking forward to seeing you on 15th 
November. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

D Hunwick 
 

 
I will/will not be attending the Maths curriculum evening on Wednesday 15th 

November. 
 
I will be attending the YR/ Y1/ Y2/ Y3/ Y4 presentations 
 
Signed_____________________________ Child’s name______________________ 
 
 

 


